Scala, Mary Joy

From: Scala, Mary Joy

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 3:48 PM
To: '‘Barbara Buhr'

Subject: Warm springs gallery 105 3rd St NE
Barbara,

I hereby administratively approve your choice of “Mysterious Blue” to repaint the masonry and wood exterior of Warm
Springs Gallery at 105 3" Street NE.
The stained glass and the “barber pole” will remain in place.

Thank you and good luck!

Mary Joy Scala, AICP

Preservation and Design Planner

City of Charlottesville

Department of Neighborhood Development Services
City Hall - 610 East Market Street

P.0.Box 911

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Ph 434.970.3130 FAX 434.970.3359
scala@charlottesville.org

From: Barbara Buhr [mailto:barbara@warmspringsgallery.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 12:51 PM

To: Scala, Mary Joy

Subject: warm springs gallery

Hello Mary Joy,
Well, I've finally made a decision . . . and this will surprise you. I've decided to paint the entire building a dark
blue, Benjamin Moore's "Mysterious Blue. " http://www.benjaminmoore.com/en-ca/paint-color/mysterious

I want the building to stand out from the others but I don't want to lose the sophistication.

Mary Leavell, my landlord, does not want me to remove the barber so . . . T will work with the barber pole and
the stained glass. I will change the background of the hanging sign to match the new paint color but will
probably use gold for the lettering. I will put up some flower baskets with bright flowers and add a
temporary bench in front. Hope that's more inviting!

So what do I need to do next? Mary found me a painter so he's ready to go once you approve and I buy the
paint!

Thanks Mary Joy.
Barbara



